From: Freibert, Charlie

To: 'Runyan, Daniel

Sent: 2/12/2009 9:35:32 AM

Subject: Wind power committed to the PJM market
Dan,

Is the 99MWs at Grand Ridge that we are discussing in our draft agreement committed to the PJM
Market in 20107 | would think not but PJM has asked us the question with our PTP TSRequest.

Thanks,

Charlie Freibert

Director Energy Marketing
E.ON US - LG&E/KU

220 West Main Street
Louisville, KY 40202
0502-627-3673
F502-627-3613
M502-553-9007

email: charlie.freibert@eon-us.com
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